
From: Jesse Nowlin [mailto:jn@jessenowlin.com] 
Sent: Monday, June 12, 2017 5:46 PM
To: CityClerk
Subject: 520 West Willow Alley Vacation

Good Afternoon,
I saw there have been notices posted about the alley behind the 520 West Willow office
building, and I would like to wholeheartedly lend my support to doing so. I have been there a
number of times, either going to their office, or one of the other businesses on the block.  I
have seen people cutting through the alley at high speeds, making me jump back to the curb so
I don't get hit. 

The biggest argument for this, in my opinion, is the community children. I have seen on more
than one occasion children walking through the area, and have to jump out of the way.  I
worry that someone won't see them and they could get hurt. 

Jesse

H-1 CORRESPONDENCE - Jesse Nowlin
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